

## KNOCKLOUGHRIM SCHOOL NEWS





12''' Dec. 2014



Welcome to this week's festive newsletter and our last newsletter of 2014

Carol Service & Nativity: Our Carol Service and Nativity last night was a wonderful occasion and a tremendous success. I would once again like to thank all our amazing and talented children and staff for ALL their hard work in putting on such a fantastic performance. This year we held a carol service instead of a concert as in March our older pupils will be putting on the pantomime Aladdin.

Miss Millar's Class: Miss Millar's class will be travelling on Wednesday 17th Dec. to Springhill House to take part in some festive activities as part of our cross community programme with children in St. Brigid's PS. Children should come to school with break and lunch in a disposable bag and full school uniform including a coat.

## Christmas Holidays & Windmill Club

Childcare: School will close next Friday 19<sup>th</sup> Dec. at 12pm and will reopen as normal on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2015. Breakfast Club & Windmill Club will be available from Monday 5<sup>th</sup> Jan as normal.

Clubs: Most clubs will recommence on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> January and last week we issued the new club options (available online). Please complete and return any bookings for these on Monday 15<sup>th</sup> Dec.

**P7 Swimming:** Swimming will recommence on Friday 9<sup>th</sup> January.

Christmas Jumper Day: Next Friday 19<sup>th</sup> December will be a Christmas Jumper Day. Children are **not** asked to bring in any contribution for this event just wear their most festive jumper.

Music Tuition Fees: Music tuition fees remain outstanding for a few children for Sept. '14 to Christmas. Please settle accounts by Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> December.

Reindeer Food: The Northern Ireland

Children's Hospice has left us some packets of Reindeer Food. These are available from the office at a cost of £1 and all proceeds go to the Hospice.



<u>Applications Now Open for P1</u> children in September 2015

Applications are now being received until Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> January at 12 noon for new P1 enrolments in September. Can I encourage everyone to return forms and Birth Certificates as soon as possible and not to wait until this date.

Winter Uniform: Can I please remind parents that since Halloween we have asked that our children come to school every day prepared for the winter weather. At this time of year and up until Easter, our children should always bring their jumper and coat and then if the weather dictates they can be used.

## December Dates for the Diary:

Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> Dec. - Miss Millar's Class Trip to Springhill House Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> Dec. - Tom Sweeney Christmas Concert in School - children are asked to bring in a £1 contribution towards costs.

Friday 20<sup>th</sup> Dec. - Half day for Holidays School ends at 12pm. Children can come to school in their Christmas jumpers.

Milk Money: All milk orders should be placed by Monday. The cost will be £11 which covers the period January to Easter. Please return the slip below if you require milk.

## MILK MONEY

I wish to order milk for my child/ren and enclose £11 per child.

\_\_\_ Children x £11 = £\_\_\_\_

Signed:





from Everyone in Knockloughrim
Primary School

V

Happy Christmas & Peaceful New Year

http://www.knockloughrim.org
or follow us on Twitter: @knockloughrim

Windmill Club Extended Child Care For Week Commencing: Monday 15th December- (Costs: 1hr = £2.50 or Longer than 1 hr up to 6pm = £8)					
Names of	1.	2.	3.	4.	5.
Child/ren:					
Days Required:	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Pick Up Time:					
-	pm.	pm.	pm.	pm.	pm.